Polish Heritage Center at Panna Maria, Tx - Permanent Archives

MEMORIES/STORIES WRITE-UP FORM

We welcome your favorite family memories, even one paragraph, to be saved in our
permanent archives and shared with visitors! We are seeking recollections of family
memories, parish activities, memories shared by an ancestor, celebration of
holidays, family events, working on the farm or ranch or business, military
experience, community and civic activities, traditions, experiences at social
functions, speaking Polish, achievements, positive life lessons or values, hardships
overcome, songs sung, favorite recipes, stories, and much more!

Please bring to any of the upcoming PHC Programs or visit our website:
https://polishheritagecentertx.org or Email to office@polishheritagecentertx.org
or Mail to PHC, P. O. Box 28125, San Antonio, Texas 78228

I/We grant permission to the Polish Heritage Center at Panna Maria representatives to record and preserve my
shared memories/stories on this form provided by me for educational materials, audio and printed exhibit displays,
archives, printed and electronic publications, websites, and other electronic communications. | further agree that
my name and family members’ identities (if stated here) may be revealed in descriptive text or commentary in
connection with the memories/stories. | authorize the use of these memories/stories without compensation to me.

Date: Your Signature:

Your Printed Name:

Address:

City: Zip code:

Phone: Email:

Polish Ancestor Name(s):

Please write your memories/stories below adding as many pages as you wish!
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Name:
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Name:




